
 
 

 
 

Board of Management – agreed report 

26th May 2025 

 

 

1. The Board acknowledged the great work completed in the academic year 2024 – 

2025 by both staff & students. The Board complemented the staff on their support 

to all students throughout the year.  

 

2. The Board acknowledged the positive work by staff to accommodate all students 

who wish to complete the TY programme.  

 

3. The dedication from the staff was acknowledged in terms of the DEIS plan. 

 

4. The Board was made aware that the Bi Cinealtas Policy will be presented at the next 

meeting for ratification. 

5. The Board discussed the Smart Phone Policy. 

 


